
F e bruary 7, 1967 

Mr. John B . Chapman 
Chairman, Taxation and 

Legislation Committee 
Atlanta Real Estate Board 
Hea ley Building 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Cbapm.an: 

May I acknowledge receipt of your letter to Mayor 
Allen. He i out of the city, but it will be brought 
to his attention upon hi r turn. 

The matter hich you discus ed and al o brought 
to the ttention of Rodney Cook, i being considered 
by the Mayor' Houaing Re ource Committee. With 
the combin d effort of everal committe , w have 
good hope to et the nee, ry enforcement provision • 

AM/ e 

Sincer ly., 

M r .. Ann Mo e 
E xecutive Secre ry 




